Minutes for the QB Club

April 8, 2013

Meeting Called to Order 6:00pm

Location: Don Julio's

Treasurer Report: Jody Klein

Fundraising Director Report: Barb Hensch

Senior Scholarships: We had three seniors apply and the decision was made by the scholarship committee. Mike Klun will get the letters to Bonnie H. at the HS career office to be awarded at the Senior Awards Ceremony Tues, May 28th.

Volunteers/Committees:

- Fundraising- Barb H.: Beef jerky/sunflower seeds will be sold by players this spring.
 James Fowler (DQ) has given a freezer full of DQ treats to us as a fundraiser selling
 raffle tickets to win. He suggested we sell at Music Boosters Swing Gala We will
 supply two football players on Sat mornings to sell raffle tickets at DQ. Wrapping up
 sports merchandise sale.
- Team Meals- Kari Steffensen
- Senior Spotlight-Tim Denn, Bridget Thauwald, Lori Dahle
- Publicity Chris Steele
- Tackle Cancer Bobbi Disrud Tackle Cancer game will be Sept 13th
- Garage Sale school and NBAAA are discussing a garage sale for swapping out gently used sports equipment.

All Star Game Program:

Scrimmage/Grilling: will look at our budget to see if we can provide hotdogs for visiting JV/9th grade football teams as well as our own.

Field Painting: AD's in our new conference contacted – not one booster club paints the fields. We need to have our schools elevate their expectations for our fields – practice, football, baseball, softball, soccer, etc. We need to have a groundskeeper that takes pride in the fields.

Fan buses: Would be great if fan buses could be provided for the farther away games such as Duluth, Rogers, etc. Work with school district.

Cheer Team/Break Away Banner - check with Bobbi to see progress

Curb Painting: Have had this in the works for several years. Other areas claim it is a great fundraiser and show of spirit. Hang up is no one to help do it. A couple of names suggested to see if they would help.

Sunrise Carnival- The QB Club donated a Vikings bag with two Viking metal stadium chairs, 2 Viking winter beanies and 2 Viking water bottles to their silent auction. It was great to see so many football players there to help run the games.

North Branch Lions Prime Rib Dinner- four HS football players volunteered to bus tables in appreciation of the Lions' past donations to the football program.

Next Meeting: Wed. May 8^{th} at the Stacy Bar and Grill